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Sandra Soto

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 9:13 AM
To: 'sunshineonthekey'
Subject: RE: Rate increases

Good morning Ms. Kelly, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 

From: sunshineonthekey [mailto:sunshineonthekey@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 1:59 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Rate increases 
 
No electricity rate increases please! 
Gulf power should use monies already available. 
 
Re docket 160186 EI  
 
 
Miriam Kelly 
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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